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TOURNAMENT SITE INSPECTION FORM 
 
 
TO:   REGIONAL TOURNAMENT MANAGERS 
 
RE:  INSPECTION OF TOURNAMENT SITES 
 
 
 
 The Board of Directors of the Ohio High School Athletic Association has ruled that all tournament 

sites should be thoroughly inspected by the manager and/or other competent individuals and not 
found wanting in safety factors. 

 
 This precaution should take place within the week prior to the first tournament game. 
 
 After your facilities have been carefully inspected, please sign the report and return to Todd 

Boehm, Comptroller, Ohio High School Athletic Association, 4080 Roselea Place, 
Columbus, OH  43214 

 
 

 
 
 We the undersigned, hereby certify that we have carefully inspected the floor, 
  premises and facilities of the tournament site and found no apparent defects 
  before the first game of the tournament has been played. 
 
 
     ________________________________________________ 
 
      ________________________________________________ 
 
     ________________________________________________ 
 
     ________________________________________________ 
 
 
TOURNAMENT SITE__________________________________________________________ 
                                                                                             Location 
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